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From: Kathy Wall <kathyw@mickeywallpainting.com>

Sent: Thursday, July 26, 2018 9:01 AM

To: LSJR-SD-Comments@waterboards.ca.gov; WQCP1Comments
Subject: states water grab

| live in Stanislaus County. | am totally against the proposed increase in the flows in the Stanislaus, Tuolumne, and
Merced rivers. It will have a huge impact in our communities. The Central Valley Agriculture is a billions dollar industry..
the salmon is only a millions dollar industry. You are not helping the Salmon by doing this!

It is not just a farm issue, it is about the overall health and welfare of our community. It will also have a huge impact on
the cities in the bay area but they just don’t realize it yet.

| think this is a water grab to send more water to Southern California!
Please listen to the people and avoid years of lawsuits.

Kathy Wall





